
 
 

PB/CH/00884 
15 November 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

Children In Need 2023 

 

There will be a non school uniform day on Friday 17 November 2023 to help raise money for Children in Need. 

 

● Students can pay a voluntary £1 donation 

● Voluntary donations can made by cash or parents can donate via the link below  

● https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=13302  

● This is a normal school day. Students will be expected to uphold our high expectations for behaviour 

and conduct in lessons and around the school site. 

● Students will be required to bring all equipment required for lessons, this includes PE kit if there is a 

timetabled lesson 

● Please ensure that students dress appropriately for a day at school and for the time of year.  

● Students are welcome to continue to wear school uniform if they feel more comfortable to do so.  

 

If you have any questions or queries regarding the day, please feel free to make contact.  

 

Yours faithfully 

  
Mr P Balkwill                                 

Deputy Headteacher                    
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